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>>> Charlene Böhmer <charlene.boehmer@fh-bielefeld.de> 14.1.2016 9:25 >>>
Dear Colleagues,

warm greetings from Bielefeld University of Applied Sciences.

The online application process for the coming winter term 2016/ 2017
(September 16 until February 17) is now open. The following information
is to guide you and your students to our nomination and application
procedure.


Step 1: Nomination
Please send the nomination including

          1. Name and surname
          2. E-Mail address or contact data
          3. Proposed period of study
          4. Field of study 

to the International Office of Bielefeld University of Applied Sciences
by e-mail to charlene.boehmer@fh-bielefeld.de.


Step 2: Application 
Your students have to apply online at
http://www.fh-bielefeld.de/internationales/download-area.
Please note, that our application deadline for winter term is June 15th
2016.

To complete the registration, your students should send the following
documents

           1. Online Application (printed and signed)
           2. Application for Accommodation in a student hostel
           3. Learning Agreement 
           4. Transcript of Records
           5. CV
           6. Portfolio (for students in the Department of Design)
           
by post to FH Bielefeld University of Applied Sciences
                   Akademisches Auslandsamt
                   Interaktion 1
                   33619 Bielefeld.


Step 3: Letter of Acceptance
The official Letters of Acceptance will send in due time by post.

We and our Buddys are in steady contact with your students to make a
well organised and unique experience in Bielefeld for them possible.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact
us.

We are looking forward to welcome your students here in Bielefeld!



____________________________

Herzliche Grüße,
Charlene Böhmer

- Koordinatorin für Internationales  -

Fachhochschule Bielefeld - 
University of Applied Sciences
Interaktion 1 
Raum A227
33619 Bielefeld
Tel.: +49 (0) 521 106.7764
Fax: +49 (0) 521 106.7726



>>> "Charlene Böhmer" <charlene.boehmer@fh-bielefeld.de> 25.3.2015 15:16 >>>
Dear Colleagues,

warm greetings from Bielefeld University of Applied Sciences.

The online application process for the coming winter term 2015/ 2016
(September 15 until February 16) is now open. The following information
is to guide you and your students to our nomination and application
procedure.


Step 1: Nomination
Please send the nomination including

          1. Name and surname
          2. E-Mail address or contact data
          3. Proposed period of study
          4. Field of study 

to the International Office of Bielefeld University of Applied Sciences
by e-mail to charlene.boehmer@fh-bielefeld.de.


Step 2: Application 
Your students have to apply online at
http://www.fh-bielefeld.de/internationales/download-area.
Please note, that our application deadline for winter term is June 15th
2015.

To complete the registration, your students should send the following
documents

           1. Online Application (printed and signed)
           2. Application for Accommodation in a student hostel
           3. Learning Agreement 
           4. Transcript of Records
           5. CV
           6. Portfolio (for students in the Department of Arts)
           
by post to FH Bielefeld University of Applied Sciences
                   Akademisches Auslandsamt
                   Kurt-Schumacher-Str. 6
                   33615 Bielefeld.


Step 3: Letter of Acceptance
The official Letters of Acceptance will send in due time by post.

We and our Buddys are in steady contact with your students to make a
well organised and unique experience in Bielefeld for them possible.

Enclosed please find our up-dated Fact Sheet with all details
concerning the academic year 2015/ 2016.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact
us.

We are looking forward to welcome your students in Bielefeld!



Herzliche Grüße,
Charlene Böhmer

- Koordinatorin für Internationales  -

Fachhochschule Bielefeld - 
University of Applied Sciences
Kurt-Schumacher-Straße 6
Gebäude D 
Raum 25 im Erdgeschoss
33615 Bielefeld
Tel.: +49 (0) 521 106.7764
Fax: +49 (0) 521 106.7726

>>> "Linda Fritzsche" <linda.fritzsche@fh-bielefeld.de> 17.2.2012 11:54 >>>

Dear Colleagues,

Grettings from Bielefeld!

We have now updated the information package for our exchange students.
It’s now time to apply for one or two semesters at Fachhochschule Bielefeld / University of Applied Sciences.
You can find our Online Exchange Application form and a practical guide for international students about our university and the city of Bielefeld.

http://www.fh-bielefeld.de/internationales/download-area 

Application deadlines:
Winter Semester 2012/2013:

15th June 2012
Summer Semester 2013:                15th December 2012

We are looking forward to welcoming your students here in Bielefeld.
Please do not hesitate to contact us for any further questions.

Barbara Lawatzki
Akademisches Auslandsamt/
International Office
Fachhochschule Bielefeld / University of Applied Sciences
Kurt-Schumacher-Str. 6
33615 Bielefeld
phone: +49 521 106 7709
fax:      +49 521 106 7790
e-mail: barbara.lawatzki@fh-bielefeld.de 



______________________________

Mit freundlichen Grüßen

Linda Fritzsche
- Dezernat II -
Studierendensekretariat /
Akademisches Auslandsamt 
Dienstags in Raum 7 
Tel.: 0521 - 106-7709

Fachhochschule Bielefeld
Kurt-Schumacher-Str. 6 
(Gebäude D)
33615 Bielefeld
fon ++49.521/106.7576
fax.++49.521/107.7794
linda.fritzsche@fh-bielefeld.de
www.fh-bielefeld.de


